
 

 

 

 

19th May 2020 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

We are currently reviewing the provision for our Key Worker families. If you are a 
Key Worker (critical worker) –as outlined in the government guidance – and you 
think that you will need a place for your child in school during the summer term (as 
from 1st June), please can you let us know via e-mail as soon as possible, but no 
later than this Thursday 21st May at 3pm. 

Please note that this includes families where just one parent is a Key Worker. 

This does not guarantee a place for your child in school. However, we need to gain a 
firm indication of numbers at this point. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs J.Westhead 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


